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BH2015/03868 39-41 Withdean Road 
 
Dear Maria, 
 
We are writing in connection with planning application BH2015/03868 as detailed 
above. 
 
We, together with residents living nearby, are concerned about progress of this 
application to the planning applications committee for decision in its present state 
of completion. 
 
We have visited premises now overshadowed with significant loss of amenity 
involved for a number of residents who live close to the development location. 
We are very concerned that the developer is clearly taking advantage of "I will 
add extra items to the development knowing I can get away with it if I build it 
before any one gets the chance to object" syndrome! 
 
This is clearly not an acceptable attitude to take and, what's more, it is not ethical 
for the planning department to then 'recommend approval'. 
 
Our understanding regarding this application may not be correct, if that is the 
case, please could you advise us correctly. Your input on this would be very 
much appreciated. 
 
With all good wishes, thank you for your advice. 
 
Ken and Ann 
 
 
Cllr. Ann Norman.  
Chair of Audit and Standards Committee  
Member of Policy and Resources Committee  
Outside bodies:  
Trustee of the Brighton Fund  
Member of the Civil Military Partnership Board  
Member of the Brighton and Hove Music Trust  
Member of Forum, University of Sussex  
Withdean Ward. 
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